
 

Newsletter  
Friday 23rd February 2024      

 
School Website https://www.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk/index.php 

 
 
 
 

w.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Welcome back to this new and exciting term – we have already had a busy start with fabulous learning 
taking place.  It was a great relief to receive Ofsted call before the half term and we are looking forward to 
sharing the report with you as soon as we can.     I would like to thank the staff and all the children for 
their support during these two days – and to parents/carers for their feedback to the inspectors and all of 
the notes, cards and presents we received during the two days. 
 
I am pleased to announce that we will be running an Easter holiday club – split between my two schools.    
Monday 8th & Tuesday 9th April in St Christopher’s Primary School, Langford and Wednesday 10th & 
Thursday 11th April in Burford Primary School.    Children from both schools can attend either or both 
venues.    Poster and the booking form is attached.   First come, first served basis. 
 

Why attendance matters – interesting facts: 
 

  
 
Happy Friday everyone.     
Rachel Veeder, Interim Executive Head Teacher 
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Diary Dates & Future Dates 

 
Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Wednesday 20th March Parent’s evening 3.30 to 6.30 p.m. 

Thursday 21st March Parent’s evening 3.30 to 5.30 p.m. 

Tuesday 26th March 
Parent’s & Children meeting re residential 

trip 

Tuesday 16th April 
Year 6 Parent’s & children meeting re 

SATs week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
Last week of term they were:- 

 
Warwick Class – Olivia Sweetingham   

Windrush Class – Leo Lake     
Tolsey Class –  Kaitlyn Gill   

Wysdom Class – Alexia-Mae Townsend          
Priory Class – Ayden Rowles   

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class – Henry White        

Windrush Class – Pelahiia Okomelko         
Tolsey Class – Grace Hatton Phillips           

Wysdom Class – Leila Whatling          
Priory Class – Troy Jackson     

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 

Warwick Class 
     

 

This term Warwick class began their new topic ‘Signs of Spring’ with a visit to Burford Priory. We loved our 
welly walk around the gardens spotting daffodils and snowdrops. We were also lucky enough to meet 
tortoises and get a jar of honey from the bee hives which we enjoyed eating on toast! 
We would like to say a big thank you to Matthew and the estate team for letting us visit. 
 

              
 

 

 



        
 

 

 

    
 
 
 

 
 

At the end of last term we did a house basketball competition across the school. We gave points for 
technique as well as good sportsmanship. The winners were Green house (Fullbrook). They received the 
house cup in our last assembly last term.  
 
 

              



     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In the Community 
 
 

Burford Town Council – Update on new playground – letter attached.    Date for your diary - Opening 

Ceremony will take place on Monday March 25th at 3:30pm. It would be lovely to see as many of you as 

possible, and we hope that by having it at 3;30pm, you will be able to come along straight after school.  

 

Oxfordshire Play Association – Play and Activity Days 2024 – poster attached. 

 

NHS app – Healthier Together – common childhood illnesses and where to go for help. 

 

Burford Church poster – This Sunday – all age service with a donkey. 

 

 



 

 
 

FRIENDS OF BURFORD PRIMARY SCHOOL (FoBPS) 
 

Please could we ask for donations of cakes for this event – homemade or shop purchased but please no nut products. 
These can be brought into school first thing in the morning so that they can be out ready for the end of the school day.   

Thank you all for your support. 

 

 

Bags 2 School 

Thank you to all those who filled up a sack of clothes – in total they weighed  

100kg so this equates to £50 for FoBPS 

 

 

 

 
 


